
From: /o=exchangelabs/ou=exchange administrative group
(fydibohf23spdlt)/cn=recipients/cn=e121723fd4a546039b87db9d018d2780-victor hosk on behalf of
/o=exchangelabs/ou=exchange administrative group
(fydibohf23spdlt)/cn=recipients/cn=e121723fd4a546039b87db9d018d2780-victor hosk </o=exchangelabs/ou=exchange
administrative group (fydibohf23spdlt)/cn=recipients/cn=e121723fd4a546039b87db9d018d2780-victor hosk> 
Sent: Monday, November 26, 2018 12:40 PM EST 
To: Jay Corbalis <jcorbalis@jbgsmith.com> 
CC: Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com>; Matt Kelly <mkelly@jbgsmith.com>; Maria Leonzo
<mleonz@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: RE: Next Steps for Bridge from Crystal City to DCA 

Jay,

 

Thank you. I have a call with Jerome Davis, MWAA this afternoon and we will probably discuss the fact

that your Team will probably be in every meeting and our Team will go "in and out" as

 

Victor Hoskins

Executive Director

Arlington Economic Development

1100 North Glebe Road, Suite 1500

Arlington, VA 22201

(703)228-0808 office

(703)228-0805 fax

 

 

 

 

Any email sent to/from Arlington County email addresses may be subject to disclosure under the Freedom of

Information Act (FOIA).  

 

If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete the email from

your inbox, sent items and deleted items.  Thank you.

 

 

-----Original Message-----

From: Jay Corbalis [mailto:jcorbalis@jbgsmith.com]

Sent: Monday, November 26, 2018 8:35 AM

To: Victor Hoskins <Vhoskins@arlingtonva.us>

Cc: Andrew Vanhorn <avanhorn@jbgsmith.com>; Matt Kelly <mkelly@jbgsmith.com>; Maria Leonzo

<Mleonz@arlingtonva.us>

Subject: RE: Next Steps for Bridge from Crystal City to DCA

 

Hi Victor,

 

Thanks a lot for teeing this up. This conversation will be very useful in helping determine the

roles/responsibilities of each party on this project so that we can start advancing it. Given that, we'd

recommend having Doug Allen (VRE's CEO) at the table as well. Their train station will interface

directly with the ped bridge, and they have been eager for direction from these parties as they plan

their station. Let me know if you have any questions, or would like our help in connecting with VRE.

Thanks,

 

Jay

 

 

 

Jay Corbalis  |  Vice President, Public Affairs

 

4445 Willard Avenue, Suite 400 | Chevy Chase, MD 20815

240.333.7704 direct | 856.889.0540 mobile jcorbalis@jbgsmith.com JBGSMITH.COM

 

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

 

-----Original Message-----

From: Victor Hoskins <Vhoskins@arlingtonva.us>

Sent: Friday, November 23, 2018 11:03 AM

To: Jerome.Davis@MWAA.com

Cc: Matt Kelly <mkelly@jbgsmith.com>; Stephen Moret <Moret@vedp.org>; Andrew Vanhorn

<avanhorn@jbgsmith.com>; Jay Corbalis <jcorbalis@jbgsmith.com>; Mark Schwartz

<Mschwartz@arlingtonva.us>; Shannon Flanagan-Watson <Sflanagan-watson@arlingtonva.us>; Maria Leonzo

<Mleonz@arlingtonva.us>

Subject: Next Steps for Bridge from Crystal City to DCA

 

 

Now that Amazon HQ2 has been announced, we can now begin the work toward moving the Bridge Design

Process forward.   With the approval of the concept by your CEO Jack Potter,  JBG CEO Matt Kelly, VEDP

CEO Stephen Moret and Arlington County Manager Mark Schwartz you and I can bring together the Team to



move this project forward.

 

The JBG, State and Arlington Team members will be coordinated by Maria Leonzo, my Execuitve Assistant

and I can have her reach out to your assistant to bring together everyone.

 

We will have our Transportation Director from Arlington County along with the appropriate design and

engineering representatives from JBG and the State. There will also be a representative from the Crystal

City Bid. If you could align the appropriate design and facilities staff from MWAA, I think we will be

able to use this meeting to frame the process going forward.

 

Please let me know if this works for you.

 

Best,

 

Victor

 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone

 

 

 

Confidentiality Notice: This message and its attachments are intended solely for the use of the intended

recipient(s) and may contain information that is confidential, proprietary, privileged or otherwise

exempt from disclosure under applicable law or doctrine. If you are not the intended recipient, please

be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution, reliance upon or use of the contents of this

message is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender, and delete and

destroy all copies of this message and its attachments.  No confidentiality or privilege is waived or

lost by transmission errors.

 

 


